
 

 

 

 

 

 Tuesday, May 21, 2024 

 
 
Music Council 

▪ This Thursday, the Fine Arts Department will hold their final Café Talent night of the school year. We have 
an amazing lineup of performances planned, so this is one that you DO NOT WANT TO MISS! 7:00 p.m. in 
the GYM Water and treats will be provided. Admission is $2.00 at the door. We hope to see many of you 
there. 

▪ Attention all Junior Concert Band and Senior Wind Members. If you have not yet returned your band folder 
for the year, please do so TODAY at lunch the music office. 

▪ All choir members (that is concert choir, Insieme and Tangent) will meet tomorrow after school for one hour 
to collect and file all music. See you all there. Please bring back your black folders and all music binders! 

 
Indigenous Day 

▪ We are excited to announce that our upcoming Indigenous Day Celebration on May 28th will now be free of 
charge! This is an incredible opportunity to immerse yourself in Indigenous Culture and learn more about 
the rich heritage of our nation. 

▪ Morning activities and an afternoon nature walk are planned for this special day. We have limited spots 
available, with only 100 spots for the morning and 60 spots for the afternoon nature walk.  

▪ To secure your spot, permission forms must be submitted on a first come, first serve basis. Grab your 
permission forms from in front of the office or find them posted on the doors of room 185 and room 222. 

▪ Don’t delay! Let’s come together and honour and celebrate Indigenous Culture on May 28th. 
 
BIPOC 

▪ BIPOC will meet Friday @ Lunch in room 207. 
 
Spring Market 

▪ Would you like to enjoy some refreshing cold treats to deal with the warm weather? Or maybe you’d like to 
buy some fun items? The Grade 11 Entrepreneurship class is sunning a Spring Market this week! Join us by 
the front office this Wednesday and Thursday at lunch to buy some ice cream, candy as well as some fun 
items. We accept both cash and debit and all proceeds will go to a local charity. Can’t wait to see you there! 
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